
After working very hard as Treasurer, Kathy Lockyear is wishing to 
step down.  We’re incredibly grateful to her for all her input.  

This now means that...


St Mary’s needs a new 
treasurer!

The Treasurer’s role:

implements the financial decisions of the PCC

keeps an eye on spending

reimburses expenses incurred in running St Mary’s

prepares an annual budget for the PCC

presents accounts at the AGM

prayerfully considers the financial needs and obligations of St 
Mary’s

is a link person to the Deanery & Diocese in matters of 
finance

is a member of the PCC (voted on, or ex-officio)


A new Treasurer needs the following skills and attributes:

honesty

some financial acumen

some computer skills

a willingness to work with the parish deanery and diocesan 
structures

time commitment to the job in hand and to the various 
meetings entailed

able to communicate about things financial 


Could this be you?

Kathy wants to step down after the APCM (16 May 2021)


If you would like to know anything more, please do have a “no 
obligation” chat with Kathy, Fr. Andrew before making your 
decision!


